
 

  

January 22, 2024 

 

  

 

Aloha, Friend. 
 

Let me first extend my very best wishes for the New Year to each of you 
as my partners on the 24 O’ahu Neighborhood Boards with whom I share 
my district. 
 

As we begin an especially difficult year in Congress, my mission as your 
U.S. Congressman remains the same: (1) contribute to national 
leadership for our country and world; (2) assure that Hawaii’s needs are 
addressed by our federal government; and (3) assist you with your 
individual concerns. 
 

And it remains key to me to stay in close contact with you so that we can 
stay informed on each other’s concerns and efforts and maximize our 
partnership. 
 

In that spirit, I am sharing again my end-of-2023 report to my district on 
just some of my activities last year. Here is a link: 2023 End of Year Report 

 

I also kicked off 2024 with a very intense week back home before 
returning to Capitol Hill. My activities included some thirty meetings 
throughout my district and five Talk Story open house community 

https://case.house.gov/uploadedfiles/congressman_ed_case_reports_december_2023_with_bigger_text.pdf
https://case.house.gov/


meetings in Hawai’i Kai, Central Honolulu, Moanalua, Mililani and 
Kapolei. Here is a video of my introductory remarks at one of my talk 
stories in which I previewed ’24 and outlined how best to work with me 
and my office on behalf of our mutual districts and 
constituents: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tnFXCdtiv6w&t=27s. 

 

The best way into my office, including information on my activities and 
resources and how to get in touch with us, remains my website: 
case.house.gov. You can also call my Honolulu district office and staff, 
who join many of your meetings, at (808) 650-6688, or email us 
at ed.case@mail.house.gov. 
 

I would appreciate your forwarding this enewsletter and information on to 
our mutual constituents and others. 
 

As always, I deeply appreciate your consideration and assistance as we 
all work to find the best way forward for our country and Hawai’i. I look 
forward to seeing you soon, and thank you again for your invaluable 
service.  

 

  
 

P.S. Please sign up for my regular e-newsletter here. 
 

 

  

  

Contact Me 
  

 

IN WASHINGTON, DC 
2210 Rayburn HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 
Ph. (202) 225-2726 

IN HONOLULU 
1003 Bishop Street 

Suite 1110 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
Ph. (808) 650-6688 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tnFXCdtiv6w&t=27s
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https://case.house.gov/forms/form/?ID=2
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